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Comments: I would like to see an increase in access points for winter motorize sports. Over the years we have

seen Non motorize access increase, but non for those who like both activities.  New access points would help

spread the large motorized user group out and decrease the multi use congestion.  The younger generation of

snowboarders and skiers are using snowmachines to access the backcountry.  More access for all of us would

be a great use of the public space.


